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[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

I have heard that the trees on Greenleaf are set to be removed. What a shame that would be.
Those trees are one of the things that make Whittier great. Please do not remove those trees.b

Thank you 
Melissa Ruiz 

RECEIVED ON: January 19, 2024
Council Meeting: January 23, 2024 

Agenda Item No. 10

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department

mailto:melissajoruiz4@gmail.com
mailto:rgarcia@cityofwhittier.org



